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Dear Parents and Students, 
 

Welcome to 2020!  I hope you had a safe and 
enjoyable holiday.  May this year bring you peace 
and happiness.   
 

Our Craft Frenzy, Christmas Lunch, and Holiday 
Sing made for an exciting Christmas week.  Thank 
you to our PTA, parent volunteers, cooks, 
anonymous lunch donors and our teachers.     
 

The end of the 1st semester is weeks away!  
Friday, January 17th is a half day for students.  
Report cards will be sent home with the students 
Friday, January 24th.  If you have any questions or 
concerns about your child’s report card please 
contact his/her classroom teacher. 
 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact me. 
 

Larry Haughn, Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Character Café: 

     December –  
           RESPECTFUL 

Mr. Hood – Brodie Rineer 
Mrs. Nowak – Brenna Lyons 
Mrs. Burch – Wyatt Buday 
Mrs. Dodge – Olivia Kapala 
Mrs. Wing – Faith Thetford 
Ms. Pfeuffer – Eli Kuenzer  
Mr. Milne – Lacey McNeil 
Mrs. Lyons – Tala Hitman 
Mrs. Pettengill – Lukas Johnson 
Mrs. Vanderlinde – Joseph Abeyta 
 

 

 
JANUARY CALENDAR 

 
Mon. Jan. 6 School resumes 
Tues. Jan 7                  Thomet OM 4:15-5:15 
Wed. Jan. 8  Milne OM 4-5:30 

                         Bake Sale Pfeuffer 
Thurs. Jan. 9  Pride Assembly 9:10am 
   Milne 5th gr bball 4-5:30 
Fri. Jan 10  Art Fair 6:00-8:00 
Fri. Jan 10                    Popcorn Friday 
Tues. Jan 14  Thomet OM 4:15-5:15 
Wed. Jan 15  PTA meeting 6:00 
   Milne OM 4-5:30 
Thurs. Jan. 16  5th gr bball 4-5:30 
Fri. Jan 17                    Early Dismissal 11:50 
   1st Semester Ends 
Mon. Jan. 20  No School   
Tues. Jan. 21  Thomet OM 4:15-5:15   
Wed. Jan. 22   Bake Sale Wing 
   Milne OM 4-5:30 
Thur. Jan.23  5th Gr Bball 4-5:30 
Fri. Jan. 24  Dad’s Breakfast 8:30-9-10 
Fri. Jan 24                    Report Cards sent home 
Fri. Jan 24  Movie Night 6:45 
Fri. Jan 24                    Popcorn Friday 
Tues. Jan 28  Character Café 9:30     
Tues. Jan 28                Thomet OM 4:15-5:15      
Wed. Jan 29                 Milne OM 4-5:30      
Thur. Jan. 30        5th gr Bball 4-5:30 
Fri. Jan 31  Popcorn Friday 
  
 
 
 

                                                                

Report Cards 
 

Report cards are scheduled  
to be sent home with students  
on Friday, January 24th.  Report 
cards are sent home in an 
envelope with a parent signature 
line.   

 

Please return to school the empty envelope with 
your signature.  This verifies that you have 
received your child’s report card. 

 

 
 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission Statement: 
The mission of Lake Ann Elementary School is to create a positive, safe, and caring environment that 
promotes students striving to reach their academic potential, building personal responsibility, developing 
cooperation and fostering an appreciation of learning within members of our school community. 

 

        

                                         
                                                                 

Inviting Dads of Lake Ann students! 
 

Friday, January 24th   
 

Serving French Toast Sticks,  
eggs, Sausage, fruit  

and a beverage 
 

You are invited to have a  
free breakfast with your  
child(ren) before walking  
them to class at 9:10am.   
Breakfast begins at  
8:30 am in the cafeteria.   
We hope you can join us 
for this social gathering. 

 

*Dads and/or step-dads or other male 
guest if dad cannot attend.  This is not 
a family event. 
 

Watch for RSVP sheets they will be 
coming home in January. 

 
 

      
 
 
 
 
The staff and students at Lake Ann would like 
to thank the PTA members for organizing the 
Craft Frenzy.  We would also like to thank the 
many volunteers who gave their time to make 
the frenzy a great success.  The students and 
staff enjoyed it so much they are already 
looking forward to next year. 
 
 

                     

SAVE THE DATE: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY, 

FEBRUARY 7th 

Tickets will be 

bought at the door. 

 

 Information has 

been sent home. 

 

JUST A REMINDER 

There will not be any after school “Kids 

Club” on half days of school. 


